Greetings Central Supporter:

I would like to take the time to introduce myself to you. My name is Rodrick Gaston and I
will be the new head coach of the Warrior football team. I am the former head coach of
Bellevue Middle School, and during my tenure we have won five city championships and
played for the state championship. Although I have enjoyed my time at Bellevue, I am
looking forward to the task of helping the Warriors become champions.

As the new coach, my first priority is to bring that warrior pride back to Central. To do
this, I will need your help. First I am asking all of you to support the program with your
presence at our football games. Secondly, I am asking that you make a financial donation
to help us build a better football team and create the best student athletes that we possibly
can. These donations will help us go to camps, purchase updated equipment, and improve
our weight and locker rooms. Any type of donation or assistance will be helpful and greatly
appreciated. Again my main purpose is to lead this football team and regain the sense of
Warrior pride.

Go Warriors!

Coach Rod Gaston

I would like to make a $50.00 donation.
I would like to make a $100.00 donation.
I would like to make a donation in the amount of $

Please make your check out to: Memphis Central Warrior Football.

Please send your donation to: Memphis Central High School
Attn: Warrior Football (Coach Gaston)

306 S. Bellevue Blvd.

Memphis, TN 38104



